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In this edition: 
Change for Football Game 
Watch Party set 
Speaker announced 
Time to sign up! 
Get your closest Brothers to come. 

Change for Football Game 
The Indiana game has been sold out since June (when I tried to reserve our block of tickets). 
Our usually reliable source at the ticket office says the only tickets available at this point are online in the secondary 
market. These include Ticketmaster or Seatgeek at market prices. You are on your own for this. 
To keep the fun of watching the game with Fijis, we have set up a Watch Party for us at the Wolverine State Brew-
ing Company. Details below. 
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Watch Party set 
Brother Jim Thrall ‘64 has invited us to watch the game in the backroom of his Wolverine 
State Brewing Company right on Stadium Blvd. Wolverine State Brewing Company 
(wolverinebeer.com)  The house is still on probation, so we would not be able to enjoy adult 
refreshment if we held it at 707. The Brewery specializes in lagers, and has more of them, 
brewed right there to challenge even the most discerning palate. 
Your $20 signup package includes a sandwich, snacks, and your first draw of beer. 
Signup now. https://phigams.org/pig-dinner-2023/  

Upcoming events : 
    Pig Dinner  (Friday)           October 13, 2023 
    50/60s Reunion                    April  27, 2024 

Speaker announced 

We are pleased to announce that our speaker for Pig Dinner is Orlando Cabrera ‘84. 

Orlando is a partner in the Real Estate practice of Arnall Golden Gregory LLP, and co-chair 
of the Affordable Housing industry team.  As a former Assistant Secretary for Public and 
Indian Housing at HUD, Orlando’s insight into affordable housing is invaluable. Check out 
more about Orlando at Orlando Cabrera . 

Time to sign up! 
I know you are afraid you might lose your Guy Card if you act too early. But we’ll let you 
keep it even though you make your Pig Dinner plans now. If you need a place to stay, you 
need to do it before 9/22, or our block of rooms will expire. Simple things like food, tables, 
chairs and watch party plans, depend on attendance. So, please sign up now, so we can 
plan…Signup now. https://phigams.org/pig-dinner-2023/  

Get your closest Brothers to come. 
You have classmates that you haven’t seen for 25 years (more or less). Why not give them a call and make sure 
they are coming? Our new website (thank you Aaron Ellis) makes it easy for you to connect, using the best info 
we have. Go to Phigams, and click on Database of Brothers. You can enter the class year and press search. 
You’ll get a list of the Brothers for that year, and the best info to contact them. Go ahead. Give them a call, or 
email. They’d love to hear from you. Then make plans to see each other at Pig this year. If you can correct any 
bad info, please share it with me. fijiman@metalmasters.com 
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